

BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL

Belong Believe Achieve

Executive Headteacher: Mrs R Simpson Head of School: Mrs K Evans



West Street, Banwell, North Somerset BS29 6DB
Telephone: 01934 822498
Email: office@banwell.extendlearning.org
Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk

Monday 15th September 2025

Dear Parents/Carers,

Our local governing body takes a key role in shaping the direction of our school, support our staff and making a real difference to the provision for our children. We have parent and community vacancies and need to fill these so that we can continue with this important work. You don't need any prior experience or particular skills – all training is provided.

Who are we?

The Governing Body is a voluntary group made up of parents, representatives from the school staff, and local community working alongside senior leaders and supporting staff to provide an extraordinary education for our children.

What do we do?

Governors are responsible for overseeing the strategic management of the school in relation to strategy, policy, budgeting and staffing, including:

- Establishing the vision, strategic framework and priorities for the school (e.g. setting aims and objectives, targets for achievement and policies)
- Acting as a 'critical friend' to school leaders by challenging policy, practice and educational outcomes, as well providing advice and support
- Overseeing internal organisation, financial management and control of the school

*We have x6 meetings over the school year.

These are usually on a Thursday evening at 6pm.









If you are interested in joining our governing body or finding out more information, please don't hesitate to get in touch Mrs Simpson or Mrs Evans via office@banwell.extendlearning.org or our current chair of Governors Mr Alex Clark alex.clark@banwell.extendlearning.org

Thank you for your ongoing support!

Kindest regards,

Mrs Roxanne Simpson

Executive Headteacher





